
From: waste <waste@boston.gov.uk>  
Sent: 08 February 2024 09:52 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Cc: Anger, Mateusz <Mateusz.Anger@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application ref; B/24/0052 ; 33, Church Road, Old Leake, Boston, PE22 9NS 
 
Environmental Operations have no objections in principle to this application. 
 
Refuse vehicles would be unable to service bins from private drive at rear of development, so 
prospective residents would need to present bins for collection on footpath on Church Road. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Daniel Blackburn| Depot Technical Support Officer| Boston Borough Council 

St John’s Depot, St John’s Road, Boston PE21 6BE   

01205 314200 

https://www.boston.gov.uk  
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